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From: Keith Megginson [keith.megginson@ncmail.net]
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2006 4:44 PM
To: Angie Birchett; jason sullivan (jason sullivan); Kay Q. Everage (Kay Q. Everage); Lynn W. 

Richardson (Lynn W. Richardson)
Cc: 'Charlie Horne'; 'Sublett, Sandra'; marilyn.collins@ncmail.net; 'Paul Messick'; 'Bob'
Subject: FW: John W. Blair Application for Rezoning and Conditional Use Permit

-----Original Message-----
From: Patrick E. Bradshaw [mailto:bradshaw@bradshawrobinson.com]
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2006 3:06 PM
To: Keith Megginson
Subject: John W. Blair Application for Rezoning and Conditional Use Permit

Keith:

On behalf of John W. Blair, I hereby request that the public hearing on Mr. Blair's 
pending application for rezoning and a conditional use permit, currently scheduled for 
January 17, 2006, not be conducted on that day but instead be continued to the public 
hearing scheduled for March 20, 2006.  This request is made as a result of information 
first learned after the filing of the application and within the last few days that 
requires revision of the site plan and application.

Thank you.

Patrick

--
Patrick E. Bradshaw
Bradshaw & Robinson, LLP
128 Hillsboro Street
Post Office Box 607
Pittsboro, North Carolina  27312
Office: 919-542-2400
Fax: 919-542-1319
Cell: 919-545-1258


